
MEPS ECB Trip
On January 9th, 2012 the MEPS team of the 
University of Siegen went to Frankfurt am Main 
to visit the ECB as well as the historic and 

financial district of the city.



The ECB

On January 9th, 2012 

the MEPS students 

went to Frankfurt, 

where they had the 

opportunity to attend 

the European Central 

Bank.



Quite early in the morning, on 7:30 a.m., the booked bus left 

Siegen to bring the MEPS team to Frankfurt.



Around 9:50 we arrived at the ECB. We had to go through the 

security checks and registration procedure, before we were 

welcomed warmly. 



Not only did the ECB team provide us with beverages and 

snacks but also we were also given two very interesting 

presentations by two ECB representatives. Afterwards the 

students were given the opportunity to ask questions to the 

two presenters.



The presentation of Ms

Philippine Cour-Thimann

can be found on the MEPS 

website.

www.meps.uni-siegen.de



After having left the ECB we sauntered through the Financial District of 

Frankfurt. Prof. Dr. Beck had lots of stories to tell. On our way we passed 

by the Old Opera of Frankfurt and took a lot of funny pictures.



Unfortunately the weather was 

quite unpleasant. 

However, this did not 

influence in any manner 

our very good mood.



We were having lunch at the 

Kleinmarkthalle and the 

international students were 

introduced to very tasty, 

traditional German Wurst ☺



Then we went on to the 

historical part of the city. We 

were having a look at the 

Paulskirche, where the first freely 

elected German Parliament 

resided in 1848/49. Moreover we 

went to the Frankfurt city hall, 

the Römer, and the Kaiserdom

St. Bartholomäus.



The MEPS Team in front of the financial district of Frankfurt 
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